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At a meeting held on 20/04/2020, the Board decided that the proposed development 

comprises strategic infrastructure for the reasons and considerations set out below. 

 

Reasons and Considerations 

Having regard to the provisions of the Planning and Development Act, 2000 (as 

amended), and the nature of the proposed development which comprises a wind 

farm with an output in excess of 50MW and 110kV sub-station that, if pursued, will 

form a new node on the transmission network, it is considered that the proposed 

development falls within the scope of section 37A and 182A of the Act, and that a 

planning application should be made directly to the Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 20/04/2020 

 Paul Hyde   

 

 


